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Enrichment Experiences ﬁ

At the end of this term, all children
have the opportunity - should they
wish - to take part in the first of two

rounds of Enrichment Experiences in
% this school year. All experiences are
&y completely optional for parents and
Wl children to decide if it is something
ff they wish to take part in. This first
9 round of experiences are as follows:
=l Year One - Howletts Zoo

< Year Two - Food making and tasting in
W Folkestone
| |

Year Three - Canterbury City and
Cathedral Visit

Year Four - Live Sports Event

Year Five - France Day Trip and Sea
Life Centre

Year Six - London West End
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Next Thursday (16th) is Census Day which is an
important one for the business side of school.

In essence, the more children that sign up to o
school dinner on this day, the better it is for

the school in the next financial year. To entice f
children in to having a school meal on this doy NS
we do have an exciting hot dog and chips meal

on offer!
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School PTA
ed f

At the end of last term, we received a number &
of emails from parents and other members of

the community offering their support to the hU

PTA moving forwards.

Given that the PTA has been running on low

numbers for many years now, this was great o
to hear. fri

I would now like to invite those parents and

any others who can offer their time moving

forwards to the PTA, to a meeting on

Thursday 30th January at 4pm. y sal
we look forward to seeing many of you there
hopefully.







